
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Press Release City of Clovis, New Mexico 

321 N. Connelly Street 
(575) 769-7828 

For Immediate Release: 
 
November 17, 2020 
 
RESTRIPING OF CITY STREETS THROUGH FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 2020 

CLOVIS, NM - Beginning today, November 17, 2020, San Bar Painting will be restriping city 

streets throughout the city of Clovis. The project will be completed by 5:00p.m. on Friday, 

November 20, 2020. During this time, it is important for the public to obey all construction signs 

and to not drive through fresh paint. 

 

For more information, please contact the City of Clovis Public Works Department at (575) 

769-2376. 
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